ERRATUM

At page 12 in the report, it is stated that currently GIS information, although available over the
council’s intranet, is not accessible to the general public.

In fact, GIS information has been available on the internet to the general public since March
2006. It can be used to access information on various council services, although it has been
advised that progress to plot more information has been hindered by a lack of resources and
difficulties in identifying the owners of various data held which might provide useful information
through the GIS.

This factual error became apparent after the report was printed and distributed.
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